RATHVEN AND ARRADOUL COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Minutes of the meeting held in the Town House Buckie on
March 26th 2012 at 7.00pm
Present
Mr F. Rumbles (Chairman)
Mrs M.Stewart
Mrs P. Greenwood.

Mr S. Thornton.

Mr I. McPherson.
Apologies
Ms C. Allen

Councillor present: Mrs A. McKay

The Chairman Mr F. Rumbles welcomed everyone to the March 2012 meeting.

Minutes were circulated, read, approved and signed.

Proposed: Mr . S. Thornton

Seconded: Mr I. McPherson

The local police officers for the area P.C. Stewart Lawrence and P.C. Stacey
Stewart attended the meeting. They informed us of matters which pertained to
our area and were there to listen to and advise the council on any queries we

may have.
Correspondence.

No letters that required discussion received.



A.0.C.B.

Regarding money in C.C. bank account there were a couple of suggestions put
forward.

Money could be put forward to buy a Christmas light with our name on it
and/or to purchase and place a bench up at toll bar junction ( there are a
number of elderly people who use the path daily, so we think it could be made
good use of). Clir A. McKay to look into the anti- vandal style benches and to see
if permission would be required to site a bench there.

No further business
Meeting Closed at 7.30pm.

Next meeting on April 23, 2012 at 7.00pm



